Oregon Zoo Foundation

March 21, 2000

Mr. Victor and Mrs. Dolores Atiyeh 7690 SW Fairmoor St Portland, OR 97225

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Atiyeh:

Thank you for your membership gift of \$100.00 to The Oregon Zoo Foundation. Members like you provide the cornerstone of private support for the Oregon Zoo, and we are especially grateful for the meaningful increase in your contribution this year.

Your membership cards are being sent under separate cover. If you plan to visit the Zoo before you receive your new cards, you can present your photo identification at the entrance and your status as a member will be verified in our database.

We hope you will take full advantage of your Patron membership benefits. If you have any questions about your membership, please call Rebecca Patchett at (503) 220-5740.

The Oregon Zoo is a special place for animals and animal lovers. We welcome your renewed involvement as a member and hope to see you often in the coming year.

Thank you again for your continued patronage and support.

Sincerely,

Zoo Director

Me & Mar attych fow for give will be with the summer of word of the bapters give will be with any of the good of your special belief the good of your special belief the good of the four four forms.

Contributions to The Oregon Zoo Foundation may be considered fully tax deductible. In compliance with IRS regulations, this letter serves as a gift receipt and is suitable for tax records.

> Tony Vecchio Zoo Director OREGON Σ 4001 SW CANYON ROAD | PORTLAND, OR 97221 2799 TEL 503 220 2450 | FAX 503 226 6836 EMAIL vecchiot@metro.dst.or.us